
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Proposed 2025 Budget of the 
King Ferry Fire District, King Ferry, State of NY, will be presented for 
consideration to the Board of Fire Commissioners of the King Ferry 
Fire District  

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held at 7:00 PM at King Ferry Fire Station, 
1011 State Route 34-B, King Ferry, NY 13081, on the 22nd day of 
October 2024. The Budget Hearing must be held annually during the 
third week in October.  

Pursuant to Town Law, Section 181.3(a], the Board of Fire 
Commissioners must hold a public hearing on the budget, make the 
proposed budget available to the public prior to the public hearing 
and allow the public to comment on the budget at the public 
hearing. This public hearing must be held to allow maximum public 
participation in the hearing.  

A copy of the proposed budget is available at the Offices of the Town 
Clerks of: 1) Town of Genoa, 1000 Bartnik Rd, Genoa, NY; 2) Town of 
Venice, NY, 2479 State Route 34, Venice Center NY; 3)Town of 
Ledyard, 1099 Poplar Ridge Rd, Aurora NY; where any interested 
person may inspect it during regular Town Clerk office hours or by 
contacting Fire District Secretary, 1011 State Route 34B King Ferry NY 
13081. 

For the Board of Fire Commissioners, 

John Fessenden 

Fire District Secretary 
King Ferry Fire District 


